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From: Yahya Elshawarbi   
Sent: Sunday, February 21, 2021 11:04 AM 
To: Ivan Padilla <Ivan.Padilla@hayward-ca.gov> 
Subject: Hayward Youth Commission 

Hey Ivan,  

 I just wanted to talk to you real quick about the HYC. I've recently got accepted into EMT school, and 
the schedule demands are pretty insane. Things come up out of nowhere and block my ability to do 
other things. As much as I hate to say this, I'm probably going to have to back out of the youth 
commission while I'm in school. Getting put in a position where I have to choose either public service or 
my career ambitions suck, but for now I have to choose my career ambitions to support my parents, 
who are growing more and more tired and sick. I'm sorry to bring this up this late, and if there's anyone 
else that you need me to contact about this please let me know. 

 Thank you, 

 Yahya Elshawarbi 


